
December 15, 2021

To: Henderson County Board of Education

From: Jinger Carter, Director of Human Resources

RE: Henderson County Board Approved Medical Requests

Pursuant to Henderson County Board of Education Policy 03.2234, please consider these
requests for extended disability leave for the remainder of the 2021-22 school year. Each
employee listed below is nearing the 60 days of allowable FMLA and has completed the
proper documentation for requesting intermittent extended disability leave.

● Joann Cowan - Cairo Food Service Assistant

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
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